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Section 174.202  Technical Staff 

a)	The applicant shall employ a qualified technical staff which assures the permit application reviews are properly conducted and permits are properly issued. 

b)	All technical staff involved in the review of applications and issuance of permits shall be employed full time by the applicant.  Firms on retainer shall not be considered to be employed full time. 

c)	There shall be one person from the technical staff that is in responsible charge of the review of applications and issuance of permits. This person shall be a registered Professional Engineer of Illinois and shall have at least two years of experience in the preparation or approval of plan documents for sanitary or combined sewers in Illinois. 

d)	If the unit of local government prepares its own plan documents for constructing sewer extensions or lift stations, there shall be one person designated as being in responsible charge of the preparation of those documents.  This person shall be a registered Professional Engineer of Illinois and shall have at least two years experience in the preparation and approval of plan documents for sanitary and combined sewers in Illinois.  This person shall not be the same person who is in responsible charge of the issuance of permits. 
